
 

 

 

9th July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At the end of the term Mrs Wood will be stepping down from her position as Deputy 

Headteacher – Director of Safeguarding and Welfare.  As a result Miss Donaghie will be taking 

on the role of Assistant Headteacher – Director of Safeguarding and Welfare. Mrs Wood will 

continue to work at the school on a part-time basis to support this transition. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank both Mrs Wood and Miss Donaghie for their work 

and commitment to your son/daughter as their Designated Safeguarding Lead and Year Leader 

for the last four years. 

As of September 2024, Mr Chisholm will be Year Leader for Year 11.  He will be supported by 

Mr Hyland, who will remain the Student Support Manager.  

Many thanks 

 

Mr J Topham 

Headteacher 

 

 


